
 

SEMINAR REPORT ON SUSTAINABLE 

LIVELIHOOD FOR DIFFERENTLY-ABLED 

 
  
The Enabling Unit of Shyam Lal College in collaboration with the The Placement 
Cell organized a seminar on the topic, "Sustainable Livelihood for Differently Abled" 
on March 23, 2017. The event took placein the conference room of the college, in an 
endeavour to empower its PwD (Persons with Disabilities) students. 
  
The idea behind the seminar was to create greater awareness of the various enabling factors 
and obstacles that can affect the promotion of employment opportunities and sustainable 
livelihoods for persons with disabilities. They often face the problem of inclusion and many 
others. It was therefore very essential for the The Placement Cell of SLC to come up with a 
platform to have a well-learned gathering which would provide valuable and knowledgeable 
insights for the same. 
  
The session was presided over by the resource persons, Ms. Pooja and Mr. Shalesh of Dr. 
Reddy’s Foundation, who delivered talks and presentations and commended the whole 
gathering for their high spirits. The Foundation represented the CSR initiative of Dr. Reddy’s 
Laboratory. The Foundation was apprised about the differently able-friendly initiatives of 
Shyam Lal College through Mr. Rizvan and Ms.Anchal, both alumni of SLC who have been 
having a close association with the Foundation for the last 3 years.  
  
This crucial seminar was witnessed by a myriad of students who were elated with the 
innovative suggestions and ideas that were discussed in the session by the speakers. The 
focus was on an ‘Integrated Education’ that would not only facilitate the academic progress 
of the students but help them build a happy, healthy and positive approach to life. 
  
Following this speech, there was a wonderful interactive session where the audience 
interacted with the speakers and clarified their doubts. 
  
The seminar ended on a positive note and was a successful one with the constant support of 
our respected Principal Sir, Prof. Rabi Narayan Kar. He was thankful for the valuable inputs 
delivered by the speakers and was appreciative of the commendable efforts taken by the 
Convener, Mr. Anil Khurana, Mrs. Simple Arora, Mrs. Jyoti Sindhu, and other learned 
Faculty members. He appreciated the efforts of The Placement Cell team for initiating such a 
knowledgeable and informative session for the students and help them reach great heights of 
success.55 students attended the seminar. 
 

 

 



 

 

 

 


